
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

On 05-23-2016 at approximately 12:30 p.m. Ansonia Police were notified of an 
anonymous posting on an after school app indicating that there was possible threat 
directed at Ansonia Schools. There was no indication exactly what school may have been 
the subject of the posting. The school enacted security measures to prevent access inside 
of the buildings. Ansonia Police were posted at each school to make sure the students 
were safe upon their exit. All students were released without incident.  
 
At this time this case is under investigation and the identification of the suspect is 
unknown at this time. Anyone with any information is asked to call the Ansonia 
Detective Division at 203-735-1885.  
 
No other information is available at this time.  

 
 

 
 
 
 


